
Participation of  Mr. H.R.Dave, Deputy Manging Director (DMD), NABARD  in Annual Readiness 

Workshop of Adaptation Fund and discussion  with World Bank/IFC Officials (28-31 August 2018) at 

Washington D.C. 

Mr. H.R. Dave, DMD participated in High level panel discussion held on , “ Global resilience,” during 

the 5th Annual Climate Finance Readiness Seminar of Adaptation Fund. During the visit, he also had 

discussion with Ms. Julia Bucknall, Director, Environment & Natural Resources, World Bank and her 

team to explore collaboration between NABARD and World Bank on long term basis.  

 Mr. Dave also had discussion with Ms. S. Aparna, Executive Director, World Bank and briefed her 
about various ongoing initiatives of NABARD. Ms. Aparna chaired a meeting  to explore collaboration 
between NABARD and IFC. IFC team was represented by Ms. Nena Stoiljkovic, Regional Vice President 
who found  NABARD an ideal partner for collaboration, through which visible impacts can be created 
with the support of private sector in rural areas.  Mr. Dave, DMD was accompanied by Mr. Kuldeep  
Singh,  DGM, FSPD, HO.  
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